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NEWSLETTER 
 

FALLING TREES 

 

 

 I live in Lloyd Neck where during the last storm we actually had a tornado! Our 

street is no more than a mile long and at least 250 trees fell in a matter of 

minutes when the tornado struck. I noticed that the houses that were damaged 

from fallen trees had trees that were too close to them. The houses that were 

not damaged had trees that were far enough away from the house as to not 

cause any damage to the structure when they fell. 

 

In these days of global warming, we highly suggest that you have an arborist or 

expert tree contractor evaluate the trees surrounding your home and remove the 

ones that are threatening it. And we suggest that you put it on your schedule 

ASAP rather than wait for Mother Nature’s schedule. You will be glad you did 

during the next storm! 

If you are interested, all our previous newsletters are available on our website blog. Click on the 

following link and it will take you right to it.  

https://safeharborinspections.com/blog/ 
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